SUNSET

Sunset Country Club, Inc. Newsletter

October 2020

FROM THE CLUB MANAGER

Our Annual Member-Guest Tournament will be held October 22nd through October 24th. We still have some spots available. Contact the Pro Shop for information. This is a great weekend for our members and their guest.

Rounds of golf are at an all time high this year. Just a reminder of some rules to make your round more enjoyable:

- 1. Please sign-in before play.
- 2. No sixsomes
- 3. Saturdays between 8 and 12 pm must have at least 3 people.
- 4. Sundays between 12:00 and 2:00 pm must have at least 3 people.
- 5. All play starts at number 1 tee.
- 6. Slower groups allow faster groups to play through.
- 7. All beverages and food must be bought from the Club.
- 8. Carts remain on cart paths around greens and tees.
- 9. Please repair all ball marks.
- 10. Rake bunkers after play from them.

We also have a dress code for our members and guest.

- 1. No tee-shirts. Collard shirts recommended.
- 2. No short shorts or tank tops.
- 3. Hats to be worn properly.

Thanks.

Bob Windom

Club Manager/Golf Pro



TOURNAMENTS

October 9th

CRMC Golf Tournament

(All Day/Course Closed)

October 22nd-24th

Member Guest Shootout

In This Issue

From Our President 2

Lounge 2

Dining 3

Extensions 4

Board of Directors 4

Calendar 5

FROM OUR PRESIDENT

I hope everyone had a great September! Moving into October, we have some fun events on the calendar. Member/Guest tournament is Oct 22nd-25th. This is a treat to our members and guest, and the event allows us to show off our wonderful club! Call the Pro Shop for details! Ladies, there is a Ladies Brunch on October 25th while the men are on the course. The Club is also having a "Member Family Halloween Party" on October 31st. This is a members' event that will have something for the whole family (Haunted Hayride, Face Painting, Candy, Games, College Football on the Big Screen, Food, Bar, and much more!)

The Sunset Country Club and The North American Junior Golf League is in progress. Check for teams' scores in the Pro Shop!

I hope everyone has a great October, and I look forward to seeing you at the Club!

Please follow us on Facebook, Instagram, and our website for updates from our Restaurant and Golf Course!

www.sunsetcountryclubga.com

Cheers,

Todd Hall

Please place your pick-up orders at 229-890-5555, Ext. 30.

Thanks.

Deana

Bar Manager

Age Group Prices

0-4 Years Old—Eat Free

5-10 Years Old—1/2 Price

Over 10 Years Old—Full Price

SCC

BINGO

We will have BINGO on October 8th @ 7:00 pm. Please bring your family and friends. The more we have, the BIGGER the prizes. We will serve dinner at 5:30-8:30 PM. Bring your mask and use safe distancing.

Sunset Members,

We have had a great September and are looking forward to a great October as well. We will continue to be holding Bingo once a month due to low participation when we were doing it weekly. Once participation increases, we will start doing it more frequently. We had a good time with our wine and bourbon tasting and welcome anyone who wants to join us next time we have one. We have been having some busy nights, so even though it is not required we recommend making reservations ahead of time. Just a couple of reminders; we are back open full swing for lunch and dinner, no outside food or beverages are allowed on the club premises, and non-members must be accompanied by a member. Here Is a list of events and our hours of operations for dining.

October Itinerary

8th Bingo

16th Karaoke

22nd–24th Member/Guest Tournament

24th Ladies Brunch in the Loggia

31st Halloween Party

Hours of Operation

Lunch Tuesday-Sunday 11:30 am-1:30 pm

Dinner Thursday-Saturday 5:30 pm-until

Bar/Lounge-Tuesday & Wednesday 11:00 am-7:00 pm

Thursday-Saturday 11:00 am-until

Sunday 11:00 am-8:00 pm

Adam Eubanks

Food & Beverage Director

Extensions

(229)890-5555

Ext. 21 Receivables and Payables

Ext. 30 Lounge: Lunch & Dinner Reservations and Book Event

Ext. 25 Pro Shop

Ext. 26 Golf Pro

Ext. 31 Pool

2019 Board of Directors

Jerry Mahan, Jim Turner, Craig Stevens, Bud Beaty, John Griffin, Preston Mobley, and Tom Holman

SCC President

Todd Hall

Sunset Country Club Website

sunsetcountryclubga.com

The Sunset Country Club has an active website. Brainstorm Marketing Company will keep this website updated with everything going on at the Club. Please take this opportunity to keep in touch with us. There is a lot of information listed, and you can contact us with any questions.

We have also posted the SCC Newsletter on the website. We will keep hard copies of the newsletter in the foyer, if you would like to pick one up.

We hope that you will take advantage of this website. Each department will have contact information for your convenience.

Please sign-in on the website address listed above and see what we have to offer.

Thanks.